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Visa Global Risk announced earlier this year a change to the 2025 Visa Acquirer
Monitoring Program (“VAMP") update. Since this announcement, Visa Global Risk
has reviewed the VAMP and announced further clarifications and changes. These
changes are aimed at reducing friction in the payment ecosystem, minimizing
impact to our clients’ operations, and incorporating industry feedback.

Changes to the VAMP include:

- Increased thresholds
« Augmented calculation
« Impact of pre-dispute solutions on VAMP Calculation

Verifi understands that this change has raised questions for our clients and partners.
Please rest assured that Verifi solutions will continue to protect your business by
reducing the effect fraud and disputes have on your operations. Under the new
program, resolved CDRN and RDR cases and CE3.0 10.4 deflections will continue
to prevent disputes, eliminating them from VAMP ratio calculations. In addition,
CE3.0 deflected fraud notices (TC40) will be excluded from the calculation.

For more information, please visit this blog or reply with your questions. We will
endeavor to get your questions answered as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about Verifi solutions, please reach out to your
Relationship Manager, or Verifi Customer Support at support@verifi.com.

Best Regards,
Team Verifi
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